
 

  
 

NNPCF & Contact Virtual Conference 2020 
Monday 30 November to Friday 4 December 

 
Given the events of 2020 we have made the decision to hold this year’s annual 

conference for Parent Carer Forums virtually. 
 

We will miss seeing all of you face to face. However we are delighted that we 
can go ahead with a conference in some form - we hope to reach even more of 

you with a series of virtual sessions! 

 
Join us for a week of events from Monday 30 November to Friday 4 December 
with information and learning opportunities, keynote speakers and workshops. 

 
You can help us shape the content of this year’s virtual conference by 

completing a short survey. Your feedback will help us plan the learning and 
information sessions. 

 
We look forward to you joining us during the week! 

 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NNPCF-ContactVirtualConference

